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CE&Co, a division of 3Quality S.r.l., certifies that the research team for the project: “Unwilling to reskill? Evidence
from Italian jobseekers” does not currently have access to the data collected on the sample of jobseekers from
AFOL Metropolitana. This team includes Alexia Delfino (Bocconi), Andrea Garnero (OECD), Sergio Inferrera (Queen
Mary), Marco Leonardi (Milan University) and Raffaella Sadun (HBS).

The research team had access to the data collected on a sample drawn from our internal panel, which they used
for some exploratory analysis in order to prepare a pre-analysis plan for the AFOL sample.

We will not share the data with the research team until they successfully complete a pre-analysis plan and upload
it to the AEA RCT registry (or similar registry).

We hope this information can help clarify any doubts regarding the preparation for the pre-analysis plan.

Best regards,

Agostina Fausta Faini
Director of CE&Co.




